
Strategies Class 

May Newsletter 
Our philosophy is we want to be hard workers, that 

are polite to each other and the rest of the school. We 

want to all work together! 

 

What we are working on…  

Language – Still working on making connections as well as expanding our 

vocabulary by doing word wall activities. 

Math – We will be exploring fractions and practicing our number sense skills as 

well. 

Science and Social Studies- We are finishing our Simple Machines Unit and then 

starting to learn about different civilizations.  

Arts – Mrs. Fleguel has been showing us some fun art activities. We also continue 

to role play and practice our social skills.   

The Piggy Bank rewards system still seems to be having a positive effect. We will 

have an auction every two weeks.  

Our class has been working on many jobs around the school including helping with 

Hot Lunches, making ice bags for first aid, collecting and delivering milk and 

completing a good deed for the week.   

Remind App – We will still continue to use this for communication if that works 

best for you.  

Important Dates: 

May 11 & 25 – Class Auction Dates 

May 16 – Assembly at 2pm 

May 17 & 18 – Track and Field 

May 25 – Hero Day 

May 28 till June 1 – EQAO testing for grade 3’s. 

May 30 – Crock – A – Doodle activity at 2pm. 

Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns: 

Strategies Class Team 

Mrs. Robb, Mrs. Fleguel and Mr. Shirton 


